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27th September 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Year 1 Toy Discovery Afternoon 

 
We will be holding a Toy Discovery Afternoon in the coming weeks. This is to support our Big Question 
‘How Have Toys Changed?’.    
 
We would like to invite parents, grandparents and great-grandparents to join us and ideally bring a toy 
from their own childhood.  If it is possible to bring the actual toy then this would be fantastic; if not, 
photos of the toy would be fabulous too.   
 
During the session, we would like the children to find out about the toy and how it was made.  We will 
then have an opportunity to play with the toy and some other traditional games.  
 
The event will take place on Tuesday 11th October, from 2.15pm.   
 
Please send a dojo to the school office by Monday 10th October to confirm how many adults will be 
attending.  We hope many parents and grandparents can attend this event so we can find out lots 
about how toys have changed over the years.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
For South Bersted School 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 

 


